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Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,

As summer comes to an end and fall is just around the corner, we think of how things are
constantly changing. The past couple years have been testament to how quickly it can
happen! Change can create excitement, but also stress as there are many unknowns. In
these uncertain times, it is so important to have the unchanging teachings of the Catholic
Church to serve as a foundation in our lives. No matter what happens, we know God will be
with us and he will provide for our every need. You are an instrument of God in providing
stability to our lives by living out your mission. We are so thankful for you and your impact on
our group!

Men from our group continue to pray for you each day. We thank God for you as a gift to
the Catholic community. Through your witness, we experience God’s presence in the
sacraments. We pray for you to be strong in your vocation. We ask God to set your soul on
fire with love for your people and to grant you the wisdom, understanding, and strength you
need to follow in the footsteps of Jesus. We pray you will be inspired with the vision of God'’s
Kingdom and the Holy Spirit will give you the words you need to spread the Gospel. We pray
you Wwill experience joy in your ministry and become an instrument of God’s divine grace.
We ask this through Jesus Christ.

Your brothers in Christ,

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action



